
 
 

 

 

 

Friday 9th September 2022 

 

Dear Year 3 Parents/Carers, 

 

Welcome to the new Autumn term, we hope you have had a great summer. Year 3 is an exciting 

new chapter for your child because they have now entered the junior phase of primary school. 

 

This half term our theme is “Enchanted Gardens” and next half term, our theme is ‘Stone Age’. 

These two themes will be the stimulus for all our learning with our subjects being creatively linked.  

 

We will also be learning about: 

 

Science – Animals including Humans 

R.E. – Hinduism 

PE. – Indoor team challenges and hockey 

 

This half term we will be visiting Oxleas Woods to complete field work in our local area. More 

details about this will be given nearer the time.  

 

PE lessons will be on Mondays and Fridays. Please ensure your child brings their PE kit to school on 

Monday to take home on Friday and they have appropriate kit for indoor and outdoor lessons. Shorts 

and white T-shirts should always be worn for indoor P.E. Please make sure your child’s clothes and 

shoes are all labelled. The children are responsible for all their own clothes.   

 

The Homework menu will be distributed once for the half term. Children need to complete at least six 

activities. When they have finished an activity, it should be submitted onto Satchel to be marked. 

Spelling tests will be carried out on Thursdays.   

 

Reading takes place daily in the classroom and books are changed when the book is finished. We ask 

that you support your child’s progress by reading regularly with them and sign the reading record 

when they have read to you. The book will only be changed when you have done so.  

 

If you wish to contact us, please make an appointment via the office. 

We look forward to working with you this year. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Ridgers & Mr Smith  

 


